YOU ARE CORDIALLY INVITED

To Attend a Special Public Meeting hosted by the Tuxedo Town Board to discuss the Tuxedo Hamlet Pedestrian Safety and Connectivity Plan

Bonnie Franson, Town Planner, and Ed Snieckus from Burgis Associates will review the new proposal that provides safe and connecting walkways from Powerhouse Park to Hospital Road. The plan includes lighting, landscaping, and walkway solutions to beautify the Tuxedo Business District.

Thursday, May 18th @ 7:00pm 1 Temple Dr, Community Room and via Zoom (link on website)

PUBLIC FEEDBACK AND COMMENTARY ARE WELCOMED!



WWW.TUXEDOGOV.ORG